
Our learning this week: 
We have been buzzing and beeping with excitement this week whilst we have explored 
the theme of Robots. We have looked at the different things robots do in our lives to 
help us. We have noticed the different 2D and 3D shapes the robots are made from, 
designed and made our own 3D robots, programmed real Bee Bot robots, used our 
prepositional language to control our friend pretending to be a robot and written some 
super robot sentences……time to switch off for the weekend!                             

                       

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foundation Stage News 
      April 29th 2022 

Look at these great photos 
from our Number Robot Day 

 



            

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Read Write Inc. home learning: 
Please click on the links below to access teaching videos for the sounds your child 
has been learning in school this week so you can watch them together to revise at 
home: 
 Red Words I, the, no  https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/JG6hVlAq/2RiIJb3F  
 Word Time reading  https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/o5ngSu1x/1V1g9Qta  
 Word Time Spelling: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/3mrBEEv6/YyIEPVXg 

 

A special visitor! 
This term we are learning about plants and living creatures with a particular focus 
on Bees, Ladybirds, Caterpillars and Butterflies. We have invited a member of South 
West Animal Services to come to school with some insects, reptiles and small 
mammals to show the children on Wednesday 25th May. To cover the cost of this 
event and ensure we can go ahead we are asking if you could make a donation of 
£3.50. You will be able to make this payment via the School Gateway from Friday 
6th May. We will be grateful to receive this by Wednesday 18t May. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception learning prompts 

Please look out for a new video learning prompt on the  
website which the children are using in school to remind  
them how to explore the parts of a whole number. 
 

Our learning next week: 
Next week we will be reading the story of Jack and the Beanstalk and planting our own 
bean seeds. We will explore and learn from an information book to find out what a 
seed needs to help it grow. If we cross our fingers and toes, perhaps some magic growing 
may happen too! 
To help your child prepare for this you could explore the plants growing outside and 
notice how they are changing after the winter. We will be using the following vocabulary 
so it could be useful to practise using these words at home too: 
 

soil  seed   plant  roots   stem   leaf   flower  light  warmth 
 

Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend…see you Tuesday!  
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